
PBL   Presentation   Day  
 

February   5,   2020  

We   are   pleased   to   invite   you   to   attend   our   middle  
school’s   PBL   Presentation   Day!   Our   6th-8th   grade  
students   have   been   working   at   home   to   create  
some   fun   contraptions.   They   will   be   setting   up   and   showcasing   their  
Rube   Goldberg   Machines   from   8:00am-11:15am   on   Wednesday,  
February   5,   2020.   They   will   work   to   set-up   and   test   their   machines.  
Then   rather   than   sign   up   for   a   time   slot,   when   one   student’s   Rube  
Goldberg   Machine   is   working   and   ready   for   an   audience,   we   will   move  
together   to   watch   the   action.    Audience   members   must   be   4th   graders  
or   older   due   to   the   many   moving   parts   in   these   contraptions.  

Middle   School   students   will   also   explain   their   “goals,   doors,   and  
barriers”   before   showcasing   their   Rube   Goldberg   Machines.   

This   project   has   given   our   students   opportunities   to   think   about   their  
own   goals   while   working   on   STEM   engineering   skills.   Additionally,   they  
are   writing   about   the   1920s,   when   Rube   Goldberg’s   artwork   was  
featured   in   newspapers   around   the   country:  

      
www.rubegoldberg.com  

We   hope   to   see   you   at   PBL   Presentation   Day!   If   you   have   any  
questions,   please   contact   Mrs.   Ward   at    pward@cvsd.org    or   558-5700.  
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